
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 1/19/2012 5:00:07 PM

'Bruno, Kenneth' (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov)
'psb@cpuc.ca.gov' (psb@cpuc.ca.gov); 'kcb@cpuc.ca.gov' (kcb@cpuc.ca.gov); 
'wlm@cpuc.ca.gov' (wlm@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:
Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: Class Location Training (Thursday, Jan 26, 2012)

Kenneth

Per our phone conversation this morning, the following is the information regarding the 
Class Location training in Walnut Creek on Jan. 26, 2012.

When: Thursday, January 26, 2012 
Time: 12:30 pm to 4:30 pm
Where: PG&E's Office 375 N Wiget Lane, Walnut Creek, Ca 94598 (Gerber 
Conference Room)

Course Outline:
• Background of class location, ASME B31.8 original parameters and subsequent modification 
by DOT
• DOT regulatory history/timeline of 192.5 Class Location Current 192.5
• Class Location regulation Interpretations of 192.5
• PG&E examples and discussion Code sections affected by Class Location Class wrap-up

As I understand, four representatives (Kenneth Bruno, Patrick Berdge, Kevin Boles 
and Willard Lam) from the CPSD will also be in attendance observing the training. 
Please confirm.

I will also be at the training. If you have any questions, I can be reached by cell
| Redacted
Thanks

Redacted

Pacific Gas and Electric Company
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